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Vice Principal’s Message: September 2022 

Dear Lyndhurst families, 

It has been a busy month at Lyndhurst! We have been fortunate to be able to welcome families 

back into the school after such a long period of restrictions and are happy that many of the 

familiar routines have returned as well. This month saw a community picnic, parent-teacher 

conferences and our Terry Fox run. We have also seen the return of the PAC sponsored hot 

lunch program that will be operating twice a week starting in October. 

I would like to congratulate our school community for raising over $400 for the Terry Fox 

foundation for cancer research. I understand that this is a new record for Lyndhurst! As we 

have surpassed our fundraising goal the school will get an extra recess as well as get to see Mr. 

Singh and myself get a pie in the face! I just hope that there is lots of whip cream 😊 

With all of these events it has been great to see many families come out and reconnect with the 

school and each other. It has been a long 2½ years of social distancing and it is nice to finally be 

together again. I have enjoyed getting to know the students and their families here at 

Lyndhurst and look forward to a great year together! 

Although the school is now open to parents, I would like to remind you to check in at the office 

if you are coming after 8:55 or before 3:00. 

Thank you, 

Scott Hodges 

Vice Principal 
 

 


